
                                                                                                       September 2, 2008 

 

Hello All! 

 

Our next MTVA meeting will be Tuesday, September 9, 2008, at St. Cecilia. Among 

other items of interest, the business meeting will include a vote on an amendment to the 

MTVA Constitution*, updates on several events, and important Mid-State/All-State 

announcements. It should be brief. After the business meeting the high school directors 

will caucus for their pre-audition judging clinic, and the elementary and middle school 

directors will caucus for a clinic concerning preparation of the audition recording. You 

won’t want to miss any of this information! 

 

High School directors remember that Freshman/Mid-State Applications and fees are due 

September 9. The application must be submitted on-line by that date. Fees must be 

postmarked by September 9, or they may be brought to the meeting.  

 

See you there! 

 

Valerie DeHoff  

MTVA President 

 

 

*The Amendment will officially authorize what we’ve been doing by custom. It will read 

as follows: The Executive Board, Executive Committee, standing committees, special 

committees, and subcommittees of the Executive Board are authorized to meet by 

electronic communication media so long as all members may participate.  
 


